
Notice Regarding IRS Form 1095-C 

RE:  1095-C Forms will not be mailed. 

August 25,2025 

In compliance with the Affordable Care Act (ACA) and Internal Revenue Service (IRS) 

regulations, Form 1095-C—which provides information about the health insurance coverage 

offered to you by Presbyterian Manors of Mid-America—will not be mailed to employees this 

year. 

Requesting a Paper Copy 

If you prefer to receive a paper copy of your Form 1095-C, you may request one at no cost by 

contacting: 

Sherry Wagner or Dawn Oliver  

Phone: 1-800-685-1100 

Email: swagner@pmma.org; dmoliver@pma.org 

Your 1095-C form is not required to file your federal income tax return, but you may choose to 

retain it for your records or as proof of insurance if requested. 
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